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Oregon Progressive Party
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Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 2761:  Support, but needs amendment

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill, if it has the effect of adding fantasy
sports games to the list of activities regulated as gambling in Oregon.

But it appears that may not be its actual effect.  It adds to the definition of "contest of chance"
only "daily fantasy sports game."  This could well be interpreted as excluding from "contest of
chance" any fantasy sports game which is not "daily."

The word "daily" absolutely must be deleted from the proposed definition.
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